9/12/22 Planning Board Public Hearing

Members present: Donna Duclos - chair, Ken Wells - vice-chair, Nancy Robart,  Art Urie, Pat Morey – Planning and Zoning Administrator

Also present: Joe Rice, Andy Guptill

	
Re: Village Ordinance adjustments for Workforce housing

Duclos opened meeting at 7:04pm and then opened the public hearing and reported this was the second hearing to take public comments.  
Two persons attended this hearing: Andy Guptill and Joe Rice.  
Both men questioned why changing Article IV to limit agriculture uses in Village District.  Mr Rice concerned that he will not be able to make full use of his land since it is now in the Village District.  Mr Guptill felt the changes would detract from the general feeling of town residents that we are a rural community.  Both men reported that the remaining changes are very workable and should help support workforce housing.

The public hearing was closed at 7:13p.m

The members had a general discussion of these concerns and the meeting ended at 7:30pm.

Donna Crisp Duclos,  Acting Secretary.


